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The search for a new Superintendent of Schools is underway. The posting to seek potential candidates 
goes public on April 4, 2025.  
 
Parent, staff and community participation is an integral part of the search process. An online survey, 
designed to obtain participant information about the attributes, experience, and knowledge a candidate 
should possess, will be sent out to community members and stakeholders. The survey provides an 
opportunity for participants to identify immediate tasks a new superintendent should address. The survey 
will be posted on April 10, 2025. Information about survey participation will be forthcoming next week. 
 
The Woodbridge Board of Education wants and values your opinions. We hope you will take advantage 
of this opportunity to participate. 
 
 


